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We’ve had a busy first half term back, with sporting events, school trips and many other activities.  We started with Year 5 and 6 visiting Murton Park to immerse themselves in the Anglo Saxon lifestyle, which is their current topic.  The children visited the Danelaw Dark Age Village and dressed up in Anglo Saxon costume.  They took part in guard duty, pottery and field/house work as it was in that time.
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We’ve had various sporting events, including the Tadcaster Riverside football tournament for our year 5 and 6 children. We entered 2 teams and they played brilliantly, coming 1st and 3rd. Our year 3 children took part in a multiskills event in Tadcaster and Year 4 have had a fabulous time doing a cross country event, where several of the children qualified for the final!
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Our Harvest Festival service and parents lunch was held on 24th October. We’ll have some more information and photographs in the next edition!

We held an own clothes day on Mental Health Awareness Day, 10th October, and raised an amazing £188.56. Many thanks to the school councillors for arranging the day and putting on the brilliant assembly on Mental Health & wellbeing. 
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We were very lucky to have Dr Raj Joshi visit our school and give a talk to the children about his experiences as an explorer and adventurer. He has worked with the Territorial Army, supported SAS troops climbing Mount Everest is currently a reservist Doctor with the British Army. Many thanks to the PTFA for arranging this. 
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All of us at Tockwith Primary hope you have a wonderful half term and look forward to everyone starting back ready for the run up to Christmas!

Upcoming events in November:
School Opens 


5th November

WWI Singing Event


9th November

Y5 Bikeability



12th November
Teacher Training Day 

16th November

Yorkshire Dance Festival

18th November
Parents Evening 


19/20th November
